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Reception 

News 

Foundation 
children and 
parents enjoyed  a  
picnic and games 
with their Teddy  

Bears in the park, . 

Year 5/6  enjoyed their  

visit to The Star Centre last 

week.        6B  also had an       

unexpected  trip to Cliffe    

Castle . 

 Year 3/4  Another super year of Linking.  The current year of the Linking 

Schools Project ended with a visit to our link school, Copthorne Primary.  We are 

pleased to announce that we will continue with our link with Copthorne next year 

when a new class will take over the reins. 

 

Film & Animation Award Winners 2015 

Congratulations to Seth, Alex, Angus and Joe who won the Bradford Film & 

Animation awards after attending Mr Whitehead’s animation club.  They were 

selected to represent the school and came away with an Oscar. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 1/2 had a great day out at Skipton Castle.  It 

was fun looking through the arrow slits, climbing the 

spiral staircases and visiting the ‘Long Drop!’ A high-

light of the trip was climbing down to the windowless 

dungeon!  Fortunately all the children escaped and 

returned to school safely! 

Go for 

Gold ! The 

Yr5/6 production 

was a triumph!  

Well done to all 

who took part. 


